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Positive Developments
and Highlights

Planning is well underway for the 2024 Golf postseason.
Information on the regional tournaments will be posted to
KHSAA.org as soon as the last few courses/hosts are finalized. I
am working in conjunction with Golf House Kentucky to setup
virtual meetings with First Round State hosts and will do the
same very soon with representatives from Bowling Green CC.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

Our initial site selection/rotation for the State First Round was
only set through 2025. We have a tentative agreement with a
course to fill our only vacancy in 2025 (for Regions 5-8).
Securing sites for future years will be a top priority. Any
region/school interested in hosting the first round in future years
should contact this office. This was outlined in the online rules
clinic and will be reiterated, once again, during the regional
administrator meetings.

Championship
Update/Review

Regions (Sept. 23-25)
State First Round (Sept. 30-Oct. 2)
Site 1 (Regions 1-4) - Hopkinsville GC
Site 2 (Regions 5-8) - Shelbyville CC
Site 3 (Regions 9-12) - Eagles Next CC
State Final Round
Boys (Oct. 7-9)
Girls (Oct. 10-12)

Officials
Update/Review

Golf House Kentucky has asked that any region requiring a
rules official for its tournament should reach out to their office as
soon as possible, due to the shortage of officials statewide.


